
Addendum No # 01 

Office of Innovation and Technology 

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION 

Using City Assets to Advance Digital Equity 

 

 

Please note: 

 

Due to scheduling conflicts, the Informational Session set for September 8, 2022 
at 10:00 a.m. has been cancelled.  

We encourage those interested in learning more about the RFI to register for the 
Informational Session on September 1, 2022 at 3:00 p.m. (Local Philadelphia 
Time) 
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